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Karen Parkinson

From: Enquiries <enquiries@woldtrees.co.uk>

Sent: 11 December 2023 16:56

To: Planning Trees

Subject: *NEW TREE APP* - Waltham House, Station Rd, Brough, HU15 1DT

Attachments: Waltham House.docx

[CAUTION]This email was sent from outside of your organisation. Do not click any links, preview or 

open attachments, or provide any log-in details unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

Hi, 

Please find attached planning/211 notice for works adjacent to The Burrs. 

kind regards 

Andy 


